
From: 
Sent: 
To: - 

Subject: 

Licensing Staff 
24 January 2013 11:41 
Bea Claydon 
FW: Application by Dublin City Council for Dumping a t  Sea Permit. 

From: Wexford Receptionist 
Sent: 24 January 2013 09:57 
To: Licensing Staff 
Subject: FW: Application by Dublin City Council for Dumping at Sea Permit. 

Rec’d a t  info today 

Ann Rochford, 
Programme Officer, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
P.O. Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Wexford. 
Bosca Poist 3000, 
Eastdt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin, 
Contoe Loch Garman. 
Tel: 00353 53 91 60600 
fax: 00353 53 91 60699 
Email: infoeepa. ie 
web: www. epa. ie 
Lo Call: 1890 33 55 99 

From: Philip Walsh [mailto:DhiliD.walsh@ericsson.com~ 
Sent: 24 January 2013 09:55 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: Re: Application by Dublin City Council for Dumping at Sea Permit. 

To whom it may concern: 

I object in the strongest terms possible to the granting of a Dumping at Sea Permit to Dublin City 
Council for the dumping at sea of spoil generated by the proposed Long Sea Outfall Tunnel 
project. 

The Dublin Bay area is an invaluable resource for SCUBA and other water-based recreational 
activities. The dumping of spoil will create an underwater dust cloud across Dublin Bay - with the 
result of spoiling the water quality for recreational activities for the duration of the project and 
having a devastating effect on marine life in the bay - which will take decades to recover to its’ 
current state. The past few decades have seen a fantastic improvement in the quality of water and 
marine life in the bay, please do not allow this dumping destroy this hard worn improvement. 

Regards, 

Philip Walsh 
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